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F R O M  T H E 
PRESIDENT’S 
DESK

UPCOMING EVENTS
• Work details
• Board meeting
• General Meeting
• Juniors meeting
• USPSA Match
• Multi-gun Match

• Monday night Trap
• Fun Shoot
• Youth Field Day
• Kids Fishing Derby
• Trout Committe updates
• Mother & Kids Fishing day

 
If you have business with the Board, please email Justin Hartman at 
hartmanart@hotmail.com

Visit our website or blog spot for more info: 
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html or https://yorkpistol.blogspot.com

IWLA CALENDAR
SEE WEBSITE FOR ALL UP TO DATE EVENTS & TIMING:
http://www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html

Congratulations to all the new officers and 
board members elected at our last  
membership meeting.  Greg Senft will be our 
incoming president.  Mark Cooper will be our 
1st VP, Dave Williams 2nd VP, Gary Swope 
treasurer and Cindy Ness will be our new State 
Director.  Bill Stone will be returning as our 
recording secretary, with Greg Zeigler doing 
another term as assistant treasurer.  Incoming 
board members include RW Wood, Kayden 
Flinchbaugh, Sarah Chenowith, and me.   
The new terms of office begin September 1st, 
2023.

The club is looking for people interested in 
trapping turtles from the pond.  Please contact 
me at president@yorkiwla.org or pond  
chairman Greg Zeigler for more information.

Only members are allowed on our club 
grounds, and everyone should be wearing 
their membership card in a visible place.   
The exception is licensed trout fishermen.   
Our stream is a stocked stream and fishermen 
have the right to fish it and be on its banks.  
They cannot park on our property, fish on the 
pond, or take advantage of our many other 
features.  Please act accordingly.

  —Howard Thompson 
president@yorkiwla.org

MEMORIAL SERVICE 
Tuesday, June 20th at 6:30 pm 

to remember members who passed away in 2022.  
If you know of any members who passed away in 2022 please 

email president@yorkiwla.org to be sure we have them on our list.

The York IWLA Board has prepared a Bylaws revision for  
member ratification. It was sent to all members via email, on 
6/9/2023. If you did not receive this proposal, please email 

ghswope@gmail to get a copy. Thank you , York IWLA Board.

http://www.yorkiwla.org
mailto:iwla67newsletter%40gmail?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/Izaak-Walton-League-Chapter-67-York-PA-177520232325347/
mailto:hartmanart%40hotmail.com?subject=
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html%20
http://www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html
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BUILDING & GROUNDS
Our monthly scheduled club work parties are on the club calendar on our 
website www.yorkiwla.org but we also have been running many  
supplemental work details recently.  We have been sending out emails, 
but we also announce them on our Facebook page “York IWLA Buildings 
and Grounds.”  Check it out and follow it.  There are also a lot of pictures 
of the ongoing clubhouse ground floor renovation.

Our next monthly scheduled work party is Saturday, June 17th from 2:00 
to 4:00 pm.  This one will be mostly outside work if the weather cooper-
ates. Chainsaws, hedge trimmers, loppers and other outdoor tools will 
likely be the most used items.  Trucks and trailers are always useful.  We 
may also do some painting and pressure washing.  Dress accordingly.   
Email me at president@yorkiwla.org to let me know you’re coming, and 
I will let you know what tools to bring and be able to contact you with 
updates.  It is very helpful to know how many people to expect.  We also 
have monthly scheduled work parties on Sunday 7/23 at 2:00 pm, and 
Saturday, 8/26 at 5:00 pm also.  Remember all ranges are closed for the 
duration of monthly scheduled work parties.

The winners of the $25 gift cards for the May work party attendees were 
Tim Smith, Josh Holloway, Howard Thompson and Bruce Green.  Thanks 
for all your help.  It’s your club and we really need you to do your part to 
take care of it.

President Howard Thompson
president@yorkiwla.org

Membership Team
membership@yorkiwla.org

CLUB HOUSE RENOVATION PICTURES

York IWLA donates the club grounds to the York Area Sportsmen for Youth’s (YSAY) for 
their annual Youth field Day (YFD). This year it was June 3rd, the only day the club is 
closed to member activities. This is an incredible event involving many local area  
sportsmen’s clubs, all of whom contribute to make this event happen. I cannot name 
them all. The months of preparation that go into this even show on event day, it was 
smooth as could be.

This year, YASY hosted 186 kids, a bunch of tag along siblings, parents and  
grandparents, to experience 12 stations of outdoor activity. All participants and visitors 
alike were treated to lunch, door prizes and the kids got goody bags. Everyone went 
home happy, tired and dirty. A picture is worth 1000 words, so here are a bunch.

York IWLA thanks all of the clubs, volunteers and sponsors who helped make this event 
the marquis that it is.

YORK AREA SPORTSMAN YOUTH FIELD DAY 2023

Please do not donate any materials to the ranges or the club without 
first checking in with the B&G crew (president@yorkiwla.org).  
We very much appreciate any donation of time or materials.  
Unfortunately, sometimes donated materials are not compatible with 
our current systems, forcing us to have to clean up and throw things 
away. Please drop us a line, anytime, we welcome and encourage your 
participation.

http://www.yorkiwla.org
https://www.facebook.com/York-IWLA-Buildings-and-Grounds-101812222810149/
https://www.facebook.com/York-IWLA-Buildings-and-Grounds-101812222810149/
mailto:president%40yorkiwla.org?subject=
mailto:coorsecretary@yorkiwla.org
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Treasurer Bob Nelson
treasurer@yorkiwla.org

Newsletter Nancy Webb
iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

TROUT
WE DID IT!   Another successful IWLA Trout Season...and we couldn’t have 
done it without all our fish-volunteers.       THANK YOU!

The Kids Fishing Derby had good weather with over 130 in attendance, 
and many large trout were caught!  This successful community event is 
evidence of our volunteer-members energy and commitment (!!) from 
finding sponsors, event set up, prize give-aways, food tent sales and the 
day’s activities support.  We are so grateful for everyone’s help! 

AND…..We just can’t thank you enough!   All the feeders & stocking 
volunteers who helped this season exceeded our expectations—and it 
showed by the size and health of the trout.  The strong IWLA member 
support provided shorter working hours for the trout-crew,  faster release 
for the trout and a fun learning experience for young & old(er) volunteers. 
The 2022-23 season has ended and the  clean-up of the nursery will start 
sometime in September.  

Mark your calendars now for the 2023-24 Trout season, starting up late 
October.    We look forward to seeing the familiar faces from this Spring, 
and to welcoming new member-volunteers to help raise a new hover of 
juvenile trout.

Kudos for a great year with trout and we invite any member who would 
like to participate with trout activities to contact Bob Nelson at trout@
yorkiwla.org.

JUNIORS
P R O G R A M

Now that the weather is nice and there is daylight during 
our meetings we will be outside. Please come dressed 
to get dirty and or possibly wet. I recommend long pants 
and closed toed shoes.   Also, I would like to plan the 
Limestone Springs trip.  I had absolutely no interest last 
year.  Is there anyone interested this year?  Send me an 
email if you are interested and want details. Visit our 
website page at http://www.yorkiwla.org/juniors.html

Sarah Chenowith  
717-841-5136  juniors@yorkiwla.org

IWLA York Chapter 67 
SANDWICH SALE

$9 each
PIT BEEF • HAM • TURKEY

Saturday June 17, 2023
Location: Vernon’s Trailer Salesnext to the Spry Nell’s  

Market property 2700 South Queen Street
Starts at 9:30 A.M. until sold out

2023 KIDS FISHING DERBY

On Friday May 26 Mike A. and I were part of Yorkshire  
Elementary Schools Conservation Day. We took our four 
types of trout over and showed the students how different 
they were. Three kinds of rods and reels were shown and 
the students really were amazed by my fly rod. The K-2 
students were attentive and asked great questions about 
the fish. I asked each group a special question and the 
one who answered first got a Tee Shirt. All had a great 
time including Mike and myself.  

Besides the fish another big hit was the black bear mount 
that Mike brought. This was the only real bear these 
students have seen other than the school mascot that 
looked like Yogi Bear  
(guidance counselor in funny bear suit). This was great 
PR for the club and may become a yearly thing.

— Jerry Lauer

mailto:treasurer%40yorkiwla.org?subject=
mailto:iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

mailto:trout@yorkiwla.org
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FUNSHOOTS
Wow, all we can say is wow!  Over 60 shooters attacked 6 stages of 
fun, and we still finished up be 1pm. Lots of smiles. 
Next month we will likely add a 7th stage.
Thanks for coming out, we had a ball!

Next month we are on for Saturday July 1st.

Find us on Facebook page, search for York IWLA FunShooters and 
follow or like us for announcements and news and results. We will 
be using Practiscore for signup (search for YORK to find all of our 
activities), but as always, if you are not on Facebook, or Practiscore, 
just show up, we will never turn anyone away. Looking forward to 
“food of the month”, silly accuracy games and PUMPKINS!!!! See 
you on the range. - Gary

.22 PRS MATCH
PRS style matches scaled down to 22LR/rimfire ranges. We  
combine positional shooting, movement between props, and a 
par time to challenge shooters of all skill levels. We are open to 
any shooters who meet the ruleset. Located in Dallastown PA at 
the York Izaak Walton League #67.Check the website calendar for 
our next match http://www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP
Trap will open on April 3, 2023. Please note price changes for this 
year. Sorry to all my shooters. 6.00 dollars for adults and 5.00 dol-
lars for Juniors. THANK YOU for all the volunteers to helped out at 
Youth Field day!  If you have any questions see me at the trap range 
Monday evening 6-9pm or email me at TRAPDIR@YORKIWLA.ORG
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P I S T O L  C O M M I T T E E
The pistol committee activities for 2023 are being added to the club 
calendar on the chapter website regularly.  Most of our programs will begin 
in March.  

Members and non-members are welcome at any of our events.  Please see 
our committee page on the website and check our facebook pages for the 
latest updates.

If you have questions about any of the matches at our club, or would like 
to get involved with the pistol committee please email us at 
yorksignup@gmail.com 

SHOOTING SPORTS

MULTIGUN
Thank you to all that came out to our May Mother’s Day match. 
Congratulations to our 1st place winners: Marine Nathan 
Sypeck Tac Ops, Rod Nicolette 2gun/PCC,  Ed Kelly 2gun/Rifle, 
Marc McMaster 3gun Open.  

Our next Multi-gun match is on Sunday July 9th. Come out 
and join us! Matches are every 2nd Sunday of the Month 
weather permitting. Setup every  2nd Saturday morning at 
9am. 

Check out our new facebook York IWLA Multigun for match 
updates, photos and more, Please follow or friend us to receive 
announcements and general info. Call or email Chris Webb if 
you have any questions. 717-668-2325. 

USPSA
June’s match will be Sunday June 18th. July’s match will be 
Sunday July 16th , set up will be Friday June 16th.  

THANK YOU TOM SYMONDS FOR ALL THE GREAT PHOTOS THIS MONTH!

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100087553523447
http://www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html

mailto://TRAPDIR@YORKIWLA.ORG
mailto:yorksignup@gmail.com

